
TO: Commission Members 

FROM: Cliff Lippard 
Executive Director 

 DATE: 15 November 2023 

 SUBJECT: Commission and Staff Updates 

Commission Update 

Please join me in congratulating Representatives Crawford, Love, Parkinson, and 
Williams, who have each been reappointed to the Commission by Speaker Sexton. 

Staff Update 

Our newest staff member, Hannah Newcomb, will be joining us at the start of 
December.  Hannah holds a Master of Arts in Sociology from Middle Tennessee 
University.  I look forward to introducing you to Hannah at our next meeting. 
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